
To whom it may concern,   
This is in regards to the application for 9 Wilmot Place. 
 
I frequently use the park opposite this location and I have seen the plans and I feel that this 
extension would be a complete eyesore for the entire area. It is completely different from any of the 
other houses on the street and it is not in keeping with the conservation area. Also, I saw on the 
plans that they are showing that number 8 Wilmot Place also has a mansard roof and that is 
absolutely incorrect as that property has an original roof in keeping with the area. Please do not 
allow this extension to be built!  
 
Cheers, 
Kerry Russell 
 


